

BOBCAT NEWSLETTER



Week of: 9/18/2023

A note from Mrs. Jordan:

Hello parents,

We had a fabulous time last week hosting several family events. Thank you so much for coming.

Please remember to check your child's folder each day.

Also, a handbook/calendar was sent home with the oldest child in each family, so please check the calendar often to keep up with events.

JOIN DOJO!



Looking ahead:

THURSDAY SEPT. 28TH

Picture Day







Parents, scan the QR code to sign up to receive updates via email regarding your child's school portraits. Updates include promotions, additional deals, and the ability to order more pictures later.







This Week:

THURSDAY

Kidz in Lids- Children's Cancer Partners of the Carolinas Send in \$1 to Wear a Hat!



FRIDAY

Send \$2 for an ICEE!



Stay in touch:



Email me at tkjordan@spart7.org



Call me at 864-594-4477



@MHWbobcats